
SHUT-INS: 

NURSING  

HOME  

RESIDENTS: 

Jean Smith 

Vonnie Ashway 

Beulah Myers 

Dot Yeakle 

Joy Wessel 

Donna Wagaman       Mae Duffey 

Mary Florence           Dean Blubaugh 

RETIREMENT  

HOME RESIDENTS: 

Dorothy Kuhn 

George West 

Albert & Theresa Keyser 

Louise Rotz 

Ben Newcomer 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

Our Nation 

Becky Bricker 

Dennis Newsome 
(Pastor’s brother) 

Catherine Pentz 

Sue Spessard 
(recovering from 
surgery) 

Bob Bowders  

Denton Ashway 

William & Diane 
Jackson (Spain) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Philip Drummond 
(recovering from 
surgery) 

Alyce Ann Pentz  

Ray Hummer  

Carroll Hartle 

(Elva Pentz’s 
brother) 

Chester Currey 

Dave Keller  

Albert Walker 

Glenn Haugh    
Family 



 

We count it a privilege to have each one in  attendance 

today. May you experience God’s presence as you wor-

ship with us! We ask our first-time guests to fill out the 

CONNECT  card  attached to this bulletin and drop it in 

the offering box at the back of the church.   

April & I had the privilege of attending and rep-

resenting our church at the PennDel “Thrive 

Conference” this week in Carlisle.  On Monday 

was the business session and we elected a 

new Assistant Superintendent.  He is Steve  

DeFrain who pastored MorningStar Fellowship 

in Bechtelsville, PA and is now on staff at the 

University of Valley Forge.  I also had the honor 

of being ratified again as Presbyter of the 

South Central Section.  The worship and   

teaching sessions were so inspirational and we 

were refreshed in our spirits!   

I am currently interviewing candidates for 

Children’s Pastor and Youth Director, so I covet 

your prayers as we seek God’s will in filling 

these areas of ministry!  It normally takes a 

minimum of 3-6 months to fill gaps during a 

transition, but I believe with God’s help, we’ll 

see these areas of ministry filled soon!   I    

appreciate all of you for your patience and 

support during this entire year that has been 

filled with such unpredictable events and     

unexpected experiences, but God has been and 

will continue to be faithful to us!!   

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, our services at this 
time are:  

Sunday School: 9:00 a.m. All Ages 

 Sunday Worship: 10:00 a.m.  

Wednesday Prayer & Share: 6:30 p.m. 

All other programs and services are postponed until 
further notice.  


